
Over February half term, 33 Year 8 and 9 students from Waseley Hills spent an 
amazing week on the slopes in Alpendorf, Austria. Students showed incredible 
determination and perseverance, learning to ski over the course of 5 days. 

Resilience and independence grew as the week progressed with all students 
venturing on to the main mountain. Some students even conquered red and black 
runs –impressive progress for beginners! 

In addition to skiing, students enjoyed a fantastic alpine rollercoaster ‘The Lucky 
Flitzer’ and had lots of fun bum boarding! 

Waseley Hills High School Ski Trip - Austria 2024 

The ski trip was the 
best week ever! I 
was proud of how 
much I progressed 

in a week and hope 
to go back. 

- Zach C 

Austria was an incredible 
experience! It showed me I am 
capable of so much more than I 

thought. I’ll never forget it. 
- Savannah K 

I loved skiing in Austria! I 
had an amazing time and 

made memories I will never 
forget. 
- Joe M 



After the success of 
this trip, we are 
hoping to arrange 
future ski trips for 
2025 and beyond –
watch this space! 

We are so proud of 
those who took part. 
All were a credit to 
us and true 
representatives of 
Team Waseley. 


